

March 9, 2012

Mr. Barry Stephens, P.E. Division Director Tennessee Division of Air Pollution Control 9th Floor, L&C Annex 401 Church Street Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1531

ATTN: Hymelia Craig

RE: Emergency Generator Agreement Letter for

Sulfur Dioxide Emission Limit LaFollette Medical Center Emission Source 07-0027-04

LaFollette, TN

Dear Ms. Craig:

This correspondence is being provided to the Tennessee Division of Air Pollution Control to document that the LaFollette Medical Center located in LaFollette, Tennessee, has agreed to accept a permit condition for our emergency generators limiting total sulfur dioxide ( $SO_2$ ) emissions to 0.51 pounds per hour (Ib/hr) and 0.13 tons per year (Ib/hr). These limits correspond to the maximum potential  $SO_2$  emissions from the two emergency generators at the facility.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Mr. Charles Johnson of the LaFollette Medical Center at (423) 907-1651 or Ms. Sara Mathews of AMEC Environment and Infrastructure, Inc. at (615) 333-0630.

Sincerely,

Mark Cain

Chief Executive Officer LaFollette Medical Center

Cc: Charles Johnson, LaFollette Medical Center

Sara Mathews, AMEC